
Drought  relief  loans
available for businesses
Businesses in El Dorado and Placer counties may apply for
Economic Injury Disaster Loans through the U.S. Small Business
Administration.

The loans are for economic losses this year sustained because
of the drought. Eligible businesses include: small nonfarm
businesses,  agricultural  cooperatives,  small  aquaculture
businesses and most private, nonprofit organizations.

The deadline to apply is Sept. 23. Applicants are online.
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